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I think there has been too much naming and propaganda around World War I. It's time to honour the name
(Ngingali)  Cullen , and the work that she did to assist with Aboriginal reconciliation. This is an ongoing and
future need in our community.
There is still time to get this right. I don't want to vote in an electorate called Bean.

K L Calvert
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